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SUBJECT: END OF TERM ONE 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
As the first term of the Academic Year 2023 comes to a close, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude 
for your invaluable support and cooperation. Your contributions have been crucial to the success of our 
institution and our students. As we move forward, we eagerly anticipate your continued support and 
involvement in the upcoming Term Two. 
 
Thank you for all that you do for our students' second home, EIS. We remain committed to working with you 
in the coming year. 
 
Kindly take note of the following information: 
 

• 52 Wonders (52 Point Challenge Winter Assignment) 
Your child has been given a 52-point challenge homework based on the 52 Years of the UAE Union. 
The grid contains different activities, each with a corresponding point value. Once your child 
accumulates all 52 points, they'll receive a certificate. A special prize will be awarded to students who 
will complete all challenges. 
 
Important Note: 
Students are required to submit their completed work using the provided booklet on or before 
Friday, January 19, 2024, to their class teacher. 

 

• Important Update on School Uniform  
Starting from the first day of Term Two, which is January 2, 2024, all students of EIS are required to 
follow the uniform policy. The students are expected to wear the appropriate regular or PE uniform 
according to their class timetable and carry the school-issued identification (ID) badge.  
 
During the winter season, students are only allowed to wear school-issued blazers, vests (optional), 
and jackets while they are on campus. Any other outerwear is not permitted. Parents interested in 
purchasing EIS uniforms can visit the AJ Store in Sanaiya during weekdays. The store is open from 9 
a.m. to 4 p.m. till December 14, 2023, and will be closed from December 15th to January 1st for the 
winter break. Operations will resume on January 2, 2024, with the same schedule. 
 

• School fees 
We would like to express our sincere appreciation to all parents who have diligently fulfilled their fee 
obligations. Please note that the school is open until Friday, December 15th, 2023, for any onsite 
transactions such as fee payments or document requests. During the school break, you can make fee 
payments using the Zenda app http://eisalain.com/online-fee-payment/zenda-app 
or bank transfer http://eisalain.com/online-fee-payment/bank-transfer. 

 
It is important to note that the issuance of Term One report cards during the Open House in January 
2024 is contingent upon clearance of any outstanding fees. Report cards will be available at the 
school both during the Open House and the following week. If you are unable to acquire your child’s 
report card within this period, you must do so through TAMM. 

 

http://eisalain.com/online-fee-payment/zenda-app
http://eisalain.com/online-fee-payment/bank-transfer


 
 
The school office will be closed from December 16, 2023, to January 1, 2024.  
 
Regular school operations will resume on Tuesday, 2nd January 2024.  
 
We wish you a wonderful holiday season! 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
EIS Admin 


